
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 
 

 

 Occupational Therapist Chrystalyn is incredibly compassionate and 
experienced in the difficult realm of feeding therapy. She has remained positive 
and supportive through the difficult / scary journey. We are very thankful to have 
her. 
 

* * * * * * 
Pediatric Vision Screener Kimberly was friendly and engaging with the children. 
She took time to ensure the children felt comfortable and at ease. She identified 

two children with potential vision concerns. Both families were appreciative of the 
screening and early detection. She was efficient and communicative. We are so 

grateful for the California-Hawaii Elks screening program.  
    

* * * * * * 
 

 Ms. Hedley, Speech and Language Pathologist was amazing, kind, 
professional and just wonderful to work with! No complaints here. We (Shazelle 
and I) couldn’t of had anyone better. Shazelle really enjoyed, and loved her. We 
are going to miss her dearly when we move to Wisconsin. 
 

* * * * * * 
 

 Physical Therapist, Lisa did an amazing job with each and every session. 
She was amazing with James. Thank you so much! We really appreciated your 
support and kindness.  
 

* * * * * * 
 

 We are so happy and thankful to have therapy services with California – 
Hawaii Elks. I’m so happy for all the hard work Speech and Language Pathologist 
Jocelyn has been doing for Dylan, she has been very helpful all this time. Thanks 
so much all of you. 
 

* * * * * * 
 

 JanDee has been wonderful! Since working with Finley, he has been 
happier and made progress in several areas. Occupational Therapist JanDee also 
helped with choosing some adaptive equipment and positioning which has been 
helpful. Finley (and we all) loves her and her approach and techniques she uses. 
Thank you so much!  
 

* * * * * * 


